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NEWSLETTER - 22/03/2024

Headteacher News:

Another great week ! A really informative Fire Service visit which the children really enjoyed. Great to see the weather improving.
Have a wonderful weekend. 

Office News:

Dates for your diary

Who What When

Year 3 Tamar Bridge Trip Monday 25th March

Winning House (to be announced) House Colour Mufti Wednesday 27th March

Whole School Last Day Of Term Thursday 28th March

Whole School Toy Mufti Day Thursday 28th March

Whole School First Day Back Monday 15th April

The lost property box in the car park will be emptied at the end of term. If your child has lost anything, please check the lost
property box before the last day of term.

Please note that there is no longer an  Easter service on Tuesday 26th March. 



Year Group News:

Year 1

Over the past two weeks, the children in Year One have been learning about performance poetry in English. The children have had
lots of fun learning traditional nursery rhymes such as Old Mother Hubbard, Sing a Song of Sixpence, Jack and Jill and Old King
Cole. We have been looking at how we can project our voices and speak with expression and enthusiasm! Children have also been
writing nursery rhymes, identifying rhyming words and performing them in the theatre areas within their classrooms. This week we
have been looking at a book called What are LIttle Girls Made Of? It explores new versions of traditional rhymes but with a twist!
On Friday we will hopefully be performing our nursery rhymes to the children in the pre-school. 



PE & Sport News:

Our year 5/6 Netball team attended the regional finals in Paignton on Wednesday after their success in the Plymouth round. The
quality of netball on show was outstanding and the children competed well in all of their fixtures against some top schools. We
finished the day in 9th place (out of 100+ schools that entered!) having won 4, lost 2 and drawn 1. The team scored 20 goals across
the day but most importantly demonstrated what it meant to be a great Compton team. Great fun was had by all and a pit stop in
McDonalds for Mcflurrys on the way home topped off a brilliant day. A big thanks to coach Mrs Rhodes and assistant coach (and
bus driver) Mr Hill for all their hard work.

 

Mr Pound

School Association:



Community News:



Y6 Leavers Party

The parents who are organising the event are just checking on the numbers for the Year 6 Leavers' party.

They would really like to finalise the numbers next week so they can start to organise the event soon to save disappointment. 

Please could you sign your child up via the link in the email even if you are away for the event as there is an option to say no to
attendance.

This would be much appreciated; it looks at if Year 6 will have a wonderful summer term (after SATs!).


